No:l b/Dir (A)/2-9/09/Vol-IV

The Controller General of Accounts, Islamabad.
The Military Accountant General, Rawalpindi.

The Member Finance, Railways Board, Islamabad.
The Deputy Auditor General, CA&E, Islamabad.
The Deputy Auditor General, Accounting Policy, Islamabad.
The Deputy Auditor General, DA wing, Islamabad.
The Deputy Auditor General, (North) Peshawar
The Deputy Auditor General, FAO, Islamabad.
The Deputy Auditor General, IRV&MT, Islamabad
The Deputy Auditor General, (Central), Lahore
The Deputy Auditor General, (South) ,Karachi

The Deputy Auditor General, Special Sector Audit Wing, Islamabad.

The Rector, PAAA, Lahore

The CAO, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Islamabad
The Director General Audit, Punjab, Lahore.
The Director General Audit, Sindh, Karachi.

The Director General Audit, KP, Peshawar.

Attention: The All PA&A

Subject:-

REMINDER
Most Immediate/ TSM/ Urgent
Office of the

AUDITOR GENERAL OF PAKISTAN.

Audit House, Constitution Avenue, Islamabad.

Date: January 19, 2018

The Director General Audit, District Govt, Punjab, Lahore.
The Director General Audit, Dist. Govt. Punjab, Multan.
The Director General Audit, District Govt, KP, Peshawar.
The Director General Audit, Defence Services, Rawalpindi.
The Director General Audit, Inland Revenues, Lahore.

The Director General Audit, Inland Revenues, Karachi.
The Director General Customs & Petroleum, Lahore.

The Director General CA&E, Lahore.

The Ditrector General CA&E, Karachi.

The Director General Audit, WAPDA, Lahore.

The Director General Audit, Railways, Lahore.

The Director General Audit, PT&T, Lahore

The Director General Audit, Works, Provincial, Lahore
The Director General PAW, Lahore.

The Director General Accounts (Works), Lahore

The Director General Audit, Disaster Management, Islamabad
The Director General Audit, Works, Federal, Islamabad.

fficer (BS: 17-18

UP-DATION OF INFORMATION OF PA&AS OFFICERS IN HRMIS.

Kindly refer to this office letter No. 03/Dir(A)/2-9/09/Vol-III dated January 1,

2018 (copy enclosed) on the subject cited above.

2. The Competent Authority has been pleased to direct that all' BS-17 and BS-18
officers of Inter Departmental Cadre (IDC) of Pakistan Audit and Accounts Service
(PA&AS) may submit the information, as requested vide the above referred letter, for up-dation of
the information of PA&AS/IDC officers in database / HRMIS and for record in the personal files
of the PA&AS/IDC officers by February 6, 2018 positively, failing which disciplinary proceedings

will be initiated against the officers.

ic TR The specunen proforma is also available on the official website of this office ie.
agp.gov.pk for convenience of the BS-17 and BS-18 PA&AS/IDC officers. The same proforma
(be prepared in MS-Excel) duly signed by the officer may be sent to this office by post for record

and through E-mail at mubbi82@gmail.com.

4. The matter may be treated as Most Urgent.

(FAISAL SAEED CHEEMA)
Director (Admin)




